
Hello, Aisha.AR 
 
Thank you for your abstract submission. This is to inform you that your abstract has been 
accepted. For your information, ICSE2011 has been postponed to 10th April - 12th April 2012 
at the same venue.  
 
Please refer to ICSE2012 website http://icse2011.upsi.edu.my/ for your further information and 
action. Kindly please register to participate in ICSE2012 as soon as possible.   

  

Thank you again for your interest to be a presenter in ICSE2012. 

  

Kind regards,  

International Conference on Special Education 2012 Committee 
 

On Mon, Aug 15, 2011 at 9:53 PM, Aisyah ar <araisyah@ymail.com> wrote: 
 
 

PLEASE TO INFORM THAT THE 
INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE IN 

SPECIAL EDUCATION 2011 HAD 
POSTPONED TO  

10-12 APRIL 2012 
 

THE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE IN SPECIAL EDUCATION 2012 
(ICSE 2012) 

“TRANSFORMATION TOWARDS THE EXCELLENCE OF SPECIAL EDUCATION” 
10-12 APRIL 2012 



The International Conference in Special Education 2012 (ICSE 2012) organized by Faculty of Education 
and Human Development is aimed at fostering and enhancing the quality of Special Education.  Local 
and overseas participants including academicians, researchers, educators, parents and individuals from 
all over the world may use this conference as a platform to share and discuss latest findings and 
knowledge related to Special Education. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


